
 

 

 

Ref:  UCL/SEC/2022-23                                                         3rd January, 2023 

 

Mr. Nikhil Shende 
On-Line Surveillance 
BSE Limited 

Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Company’s Scrip Code:  504212 

 

Dear Sir, 

  Sub: Reply to your email/letter dated 03.01.2023  
   regarding clarification on increase in volume 
  
This has reference to your email/letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/2022-2023/388 
dated 03.01.2023 seeking clarification on increase in volume of our scrip across 
stock exchanges (BSE Limited and National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.) where 
securities of the Company are listed. We hereby clarify that there is no unpublished 
event/information/announcement relating to operation/performance of the Company 
which is required to be disclosed to the Stock Exchange(s) under Regulation 30 of 
the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 that may have a bearing on the price/volume 
behaviour in our scrip. 
 
We further request you to take note that since the shares of the Company are 
freely traded on the Stock Exchange(s), the Company is unable to comment on the 
movement in share price of the Company. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
  

Thanking you, 
 

Yours faithfully, 
For UNIVERSAL CABLES LIMITED 
 
 
 
(Sudeep Jain) 
Company Secretary 
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